‘We hope you are looking forward to your cruise on board Ventura.

Before you join us, we have some important news regarding the Retreat on board. Whilst the Retreat will be open as normal, unfortunately due to a technical issue the lift from the Spa on deck 16 to the Retreat area on deck 17 will be out of service for the duration of your cruise, so the Retreat will only be accessible by stairs.

If you do feel this may impact your cruise holiday and wish to discuss further, please contact us on 03453 555 111.

Whilst we understand this may cause disappointment, the Spa is unaffected and has a wide range of Spa treatments available to book through your My P&O Cruises and on board. As well as this, the Oasis Pool is is available to all guests, and offers a quiet, adult only area to relax and enjoy. 

There are also plenty of activities on board for you to enjoy, from dazzling West End-style shows to stand-up comedy, live music, and much more.  

We thank you for your understanding and very much look forward to welcoming you on board.

Kind regards

P&O Cruises’
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	Answer 

	Guest has already pre-booked the retreat on My Cruise?  
	You can cancel a pre cruise purchase via MyCruise, up to and including 4 days prior to sailing. Within 3 days prior to sailing, you can cancel via the P&O Cruises contact centre, where one of our advisors will ensure your refund is requested. Alternatively, you can do this on board within the first 24 hours after departure by visiting the reception desk. Your refund will be processed within 14 working days and returned to your original method of payment.


	Guest is not happy, can they transfer/ cancel their booking FOC?
	To be managed on a case-by-case basis. Please discuss with a Senior or Team Leader.
If guests are unhappy with the lack of access to The Retreat, they can transfer their booking to an alternative sailing free of charge.
If they remain unhappy and wish to cancel, then a free of charge cancellation can be processed. 

	Guest was on previous cruise where this lift was not working, and wants to know why it hasn’t been fixed/ wants to know when it will be fixed?
	We are working closely with our Maritime Team to fix this issue and restore the use of this lift as soon as possible. Whilst we have been able to fix this issue and the lift has been in working order for short periods of time over the last few months, it has now become clear that the work required is more significant than initially believed and as a result we are working towards a permanent fix for the lift. 




